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Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

National Assembly of Thailand 

Samsen Rd., Dusit, Bangkok 10300 

Thailand 

Tel. : 66 2242 5900 ext. 5641 

Fax : 66 2242 5977 

14 January B.E. 2564 (2021) 

I am pleased to extend my warmest greeting to you on this festive occasion, 

New Year 2021. 1 also wish the Secretariat of Asian Parliamentary Assembly success and 

prosperous year. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated our global communities impacting a l l  

societies, individuals, and international bodies. However, the organization of international 

gathering like APA has continued the spirit of togetherness without face-to-face meeting, 

bringing the best sharing experience to combat the challenges. 

I would like to take this opportunity to reaffirm Thailand's commitment to 

support the working of the APA. I certainly believed that under this current circumstances 

we will build back better, together. I wish to encourage all of the APA members to look to 

the future and work together to enhance our cooperation. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Yours sincerely, 

& - C G  
Apiradi Tantraporn 

Leader of the Thai Delegation to the APA 

Dr. Mohammad Reza MNIDI 

APA Secretary General 

No. 4, Golha Alley, Mojahedin Eslam Street, 

Postal Code: 1154947411 

Tehran 

Isbmic Republic of Iran 


